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27th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back after what we hope was a restful half term break. 

 

We’d like to share with you some exciting upcoming events taking place in school.  

 

We are sure you are aware that Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day. At Red Hill Field, 

we encourage reading for pleasure and love to see children discover new stories. We 

celebrate books for what they are without feeling the need to dress up or going to any 

added expense. 

For World Book Day this year, we are all going to use the same book across the school 

and immerse ourselves in a variety of activities linked to it as a celebration of amazing 

books!  

The book we will use is Maybe by Kobi Yamada, which is a beautiful book about our 

purpose, our uniqueness, our ambitions and the potential we all have. We will hold a 

special assembly to introduce the book and link back to it throughout the day. 

Friday 17th March is Red Nose Day so we will be raising money for Comic Relief. 

This year, the theme is to wear something that makes you happy. Therefore, any bright, 

patterned clothing is encouraged in exchange for a donation. You can donate using this 

link. 

Our School Council would like to host a cake sale after school which will be situated in 

two locations (KS1 & KS2 playground). This will be a cash only event, so don’t forget to 

bring some change with you. All donations of cakes will be warmly welcomed and 

included in our sale. Further details will be sent over he next couple of weeks. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday23-red-hill-field-primary-school

